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National Statement by Ambassador Tahir Hussain Andrabi, Deputy Permanent Representative, during the 3rd UPR of Australia
(20 January 2021)

Madam President,

We thank Australia for presentation of its 3rd UPR report.
Pakistan remains deeply concerned over the continued reports of xenophobia and discrimination in Australia on the basis of ethnicity, race and religious background. We also share concerns of the Special Procedures regarding budget cuts and intimidation of Australia’s Human Rights Commission by public officials. 
We recommend Australia to:

a) Ensure accountability for incidents of intimidation against Human Rights Commission.
b) Take actions to end hate speech and profiling on the basis of race, ethnicity, colour or religion. 

c) Fulfill its international obligations related to refugees’ protection. 

d) End exploitation of migrant communities and protect rights of migrant workers including provision of socio-economic benefits without any discrimination. 

e) Review and ensure that counter-terrorism laws are in line with Australia’s human rights obligations. 

I thank you.
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